
 

 

                                 

 

 

Pre-K – Grade 12                                                                                                                   29/11/2024                                                                        

                                     

        

Subject: Non-Instructional day for students on Friday 6th December 2024. 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from JSS Private School! 

We wish to inform you that Friday, December 6th, 2024, will be a non-instructional day for all 

students. On this day, our teaching staff will be engaged in external professional development training. 

While classes will not take place either in-person or online, teachers will assign or upload tasks and 

activities for students to complete from home. Kindly ensure your child checks with their respective 

teachers or class platforms for these assignments. 

We greatly value your support and understanding as we invest in the professional growth of our 

educators to further enhance your child's learning experience. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards 

Sd/- 

Chitra Sharma 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


